To: Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission

From: Sheryl Dillon
4012 52" Ave. SW
Olympia, Wa. 98512

With regard to raising the costs of Pacific Disposal and Butler Cove Refuse:

I don’t see this raise in price as prudent, for several reasons. Our economy is getting
weaker all of the time. I just sent in my opinion about the requested increases from PSE.
I already am having an awful time making ends meet.

I’m disabled, SSI. I am already on a fixed income, and I anticipate things to get worse in
many ways. I have recycled for years, even when it wasn’t a requirement. We, as
consumers don’t turn a profit on the recycle program, but Pacific Disposal does.

There is also the factor that others might just dump their garbage on the side of the road,
rather than paying for the service. There are already too many trashy yards, and piles of
trash next to homes, why encourage it further?

Respectfully,
Sheryl Dillon
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